
 

 

 
 

 

 

Minutes of Membership Meeting 
Wednesday, February 16, 2022 

Coco’s Italian Market and Restaurant 
 

Our business is faith, fellowship & fun 
 

Attendance:  We had 36 in attendance: 25 members, 11 guests plus Father Michael O’Bryan 

5:00-6:00 p.m. Social Hour — Connect, mix and mingle 

6:00 p.m. Welcome by Lynne Warne, President 
 - Guests and New Members: Please stand and introduce yourselves 
  

 FAITH: Fr. Michael O’Bryan led us in saying grace 
 

6:10 p.m.      Dinner and FELLOWSHIP: After everyone’s seated at your table, share your table discussion 
topic 

 

6:25 p.m. FAITH: Reflection by Father Michael O’Bryan 

6:30 p.m.         Social Outreach: Heidi Hayne, Nashville Diaper Connection 

6:32 p.m. PROGRAM: Panel Discussion on Navigating Nashville’s Hot Real Estate Market 
 Participants: Guests Ginger Holmes and Tonya Hamilton (Berkshire Hathaway) plus members 

Patricia Vance (Berkshire Hathaway), Courtney Conklin (Weichert) and 
 Mary May (Fridrich & Clark) 
 

7 p.m. (or so) NCBWL Business Meeting 
 1)  Preview of upcoming meetings: 
  March: Gia Rainey, CMO of Nashville diocese - @ Coco’s 
  April: April Business Spotlight Event — please promote this!!! 
  Agenda — 1-minute pitch to promote your business/cause 
  - To be held at The Nashville Food Project HQs from 5-8 p.m. 
  - Includes dinner plus lots of door prizes for attendees! 
  May: Margie Druffel, President, Ladies of Charity - @ Coco’s 
 

 2)  Pearls of Wisdom fundraiser: Saturday, Sept. 10 at the CPC  
  - Evening event that will include mass 
  - Nikki Moreland and Lisa Link to co-chair 
  

 3)  Lent Zoom March 7: Kate McGee from FRHS to lead this 30-minute  
 

 4)  Social Action: March: Smart Art Supplies: donate your extra craft supplies 
  - April: Bring olive oil and elbow macaroni pasta for the Nashville Food Project 
 

 5)  The “ask” — Several members asked for specific requests: 
                                   -  The “Happy Hookers” need yarn for their crochet and knitting projects 
                                   -  A member told us about her relative running for an open judge position 
 

 6) Cheryl Pryor closed the meeting by sharing information about St. Scholastica and leading  
  us in a Hail Mary 
 

Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:35 p.m. 


